
Community Governance Review (Parish 
Review) 

Parish of: Sparham 
 

The Council undertook a consultation with electors and interested stakeholders in 
the area by way of Notice of the Review on the Sparham Parish Council Notice 
Board and Breckland Council website. 
 
All representations received as part of the consultation process were made 
available for public inspection at Electoral Services Office, Breckland Council, 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, NR19 1EE. 
 
A total of ‘0’ (Nil) responses were received 
 
Recommendations  
 
Breckland Council will make an ‘Order’ to the effect of increasing the size of 
Sparham Parish council from Five to Seven councillors. The ‘Order’ will be 
effective from the date of the next scheduled elections on Thursday 4 May 2023. 
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